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All public lands are NOT campgrounds, including most public parks. In fact, most are 

not. Limit camping to campgrounds.  Sidewalks and public parks are not 

campgrounds and public streets are not RV parks. Why are the homeless exempt 

from fees and rules that the rest of the population pays and obeys?   Their plight is 

unfortunate, but letting the homeless ruin, impede, and take over public lands and 

facilities is not a solution.  


